
School District of Philadelphia  
Laura W. Waring School  

1801 Green St. Philadelphia, PA 19130 
 (215) 684-5073  

 
Dear 308 Parents,  
 

I hope you all enjoy your summer break! I am excited to get back into the swing of things with the 
new school year. I look forward to learning, growing, and creating more memories with your children. As 
we move into the year, I want to remind you that my goal is to give your children the best educational 
experience as possible. We will continue to explore literacy and grow in our comprehension and analysis 
skills, dive into mathematical practices that will help us solve everyday life problems and configure 
different numbers, scientifically decipher problems to make predictions and conclusions, learn about our 
community, city, state, and country as well as why it is great to be an American citizen, plus continue to 
develop our life, social, and motor skills. I have put together a list of supplies each student should try to 
bring in within the first week. If for any reason you cannot provide something on this list or cannot find it, 
please do not hesitate to contact me and we will work something out.  

 
Approved School Supplies:  

● 1 pack of No. 2 Pencils  
● 1 pack of Blue or Black Pens  
● 1 pack of Markers 1 pack Colored Pencils  
● 1 pack of Highlighters Deodorant Stick  
● 1 pack of Erasers  
● 1 Three-Ring Binder  
● 1 pack of Index Cards  
● 1 pack of Post-its  
● 1 Ruler  
● 1 Roll of Paper Towels  
● 1 pack of Glue Sticks  
● 1 Tissue Box  
● 1 pack of Tape Ziploc Style Bags  
● Hand Sanitizer  
● 2 Folders  
● 1 Pack of Construction Paper  

 
If there are any questions about what to expect this coming school year, I will gladly answer them. 

I am eager to start at the beginning of the year rather than middle of the year like last year. I have a lot 
planned and cannot wait to see all of it unfold! Reminder: Uniforms must be worn every day with maroon 
collared shirt and tan pants unless I have specified otherwise.  

 
Best, 

 Ms. DeMeno  


